Krajowa Izba Lekarsko-Weterynaryjna Polish National Veterinary Chamber

Warsaw, 14th November 2022
KILW/0461/22/22

Rens van Dobbenburgh

Dear Rens !

On behalf of Polish veterinarians, I would like to thank you for the support provided
by FVE. It is very important to us, that you appreciate the importance of role of veterinarians
in veterinary public health and food safety, and you understand and share our position on this

matter. [ look forward to further fruitful cooperation in the future.
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